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This week we have been 
celebrating Chinese New Year 
and learning the tale of The 
Seven Chinese Sisters.

Our home corner has been a Chinese take away all week. Did you 
enjoy the noodles and spring rolls? 



Each of the Seven Chinese Sisters had a special skill.  What was your special skill?



Each of the Seven Chinese Sisters had a special skill.  What was your special skill?



We made fantastic spring rolls!



They tasted very good!



We did our own dragon dance!



We even had real food in our Chinese takeaway on Thursday!



Just look at our amazing shape dragons!



Which shapes did you use to make 
your dragon? Can you name them?



What else have you been up to?






